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Thursday 18th July 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

From September, we are asking all pupils in Years 1,2,3,4,5 and 6 to bring in their own pencil 

case with the stationery needed for their lessons. This will not only encourage independence, 

but also encourage them to take ownership of preparing for their day. 

 

Each child will need: 

A pencil case that can fit into the children’s trays 

2/3 HB pencils to write/draw 

Sharpener 

Rubber 

Ruler (preferably transparent) 

Colouring pencils 

Glue stick 

2 highlighters 

A protractor (for Key Stage 2 pupils only) 

 

We will, of course, have spares of all of these in school for anyone that needs them.  

If anyone has any of the above they would like to donate for other pupils or the classroom, 

please bring them in and hand to the class teacher. 

Pencil cases can stay in school or come home daily/weekly. 

 

Many thanks and if you have any questions, please speak to the class teachers. 

 

Kind Regards 

 
 

Mrs McDonough 


